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Dear Colleague, 
 
Thank you for expressing an interest in our new Procalcitonin EQA programme. 
 
We are pleased to announce that we will be distributing the first set of samples on the 11th 
February, therefore we would be grateful if you could please complete the following method 
questionnaire and authorisation to confirm your requirements by 6th February. 
 
Three samples will be distributed by Weqas on a monthly basis initially, and the reports will be available 
on our interactive site www.weqas.com.  Please return this form by fax to 02920 314760 or email: 
weqas.enquiries@wales.nhs.uk 
 
Thank you for your continued co-operation. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
Annette Thomas 
(Weqas Director) 
 

 

Please enrol my site onto the Pilot Procalcitonin EQA programme 
 

Participant/Lab Code  

Contact name for samples:  

Address for samples: 
 

Telephone number:  

Contact email:  

 

Authorised by:  

Signature Date 

 
 

Location Name 
Instrument 

Manufacturer 
Instrument Model Reagent Manufacturer 
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